
                 5th and 6th Grade Chorus 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

I take great pleasure in informing you about the Linden Elementary chorus.  I know I share your child’s 

enthusiasm for what will be a great musical experience.  This choral ensemble will provide each student 

with the tools necessary to foster musicianship and to develop a sense of pride and friendship.  

Performances at the elementary level will also prepare the students for opportunities at the middle school 

like musicals, select groups, and winter/spring concerts. 

 

Interested 5th and 6th graders will rehearse FRIDAY mornings starting from 8:15 am – 9:00am. 

(Please note students will need their own transportation to arrive at 8:15 am.)  Please let me know if 

you have a transportation concern.  I will try to work with everyone to be sure we include all who would 

like the opportunity to perform with us! Students will use the visitor/main office door, sign in, then walk 

down to the music room. 

   

I plan to use my email as a means for communicating additional information regarding chorus this 

year.  There is a space below to fill out your email information.  

 
 

The 1st rehearsal will be FRIDAY, December 3rd at 8:15 am. 

 

Concert opportunities are TBD as I figure out dates and 

safety protocols. 

 
 

If your child is interested, please complete the permission form, detach, and return to Mrs. Simon by 

Monday, November 29th.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me at 

lmsimon@cbsd.org. 

         
 Sincerely, 

 Mrs. Lisa Simon    
-----------------------------------------------detach and keep the top portion-------------------------------------------- 

 

 

I give _______________________________ my permission to participate in the Linden chorus and 

understand that he/she should be brought to school by 8:15 am on Fridays. I understand this is a 

commitment for the entire school year.   

 

 

If you would like to be informed of schedule changes, etc. via email please take a moment to write your 

email below.  Please print clearly.  Thank you!  

 

email:____________________________________           Name:________________________________ 

mailto:lmsimon@cbsd.org


 

 


